
This past week, we have opened our doors to invite some of our 

grandparents to spend some time with their grandchildren in the 

setting. It has been an incredible opportunity to continue working 

in partnership with our families and create closer bonds together.  

Some of them have joined us for yoga, reading stories with the 

children, playing with different resources or even coming along to 

our forest school sessions. Hurray!! 

Children and adults have had a blast learning more about each 

other and bringing this cultural experience to life. We can’t wait to 

have you back! 

 

 

Yoga session with Sharmila, Noah’s grandma in Preschool room 



 

Shirmila, Noah’s grandma reading one of his favourite stories in PR 

 

Caroline and Yannis, Leonidas’s grandparents playing along with the pre-

schoolers 



 

Caroline and Yannis, Leonidas’ grandparents reading stories in PR 

 

Shirmila, Yarra’s grandma playing with her and her peers in the Baby room 



 

Elliott’s grandparents joining Forest school with the Preschool Room 

 

Kate, Phoebe’s grandma, looking for animals in forest School 



 
 

Music session with Nancy, Fraser’s grandma, in the preschool room 

 

 



 

 
 

Ella’s grandma, Alison, joining for “Show&tell” in the Preschool Room 

 

 



 

 

 

Alison, Ava’s grandma, reading one of her 

favourite stories during garden time with our 

Toddlers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Helen, Amelie’s grandma joining us in the garden and music lesson. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Laurie, Alice’s grandma reading with our 

little Discoverers 

 


